April 13, 2017

Engineering Directive 54, “Safety
Project Selection Process”, has been
cancelled. This directive has been
replaced with Engineering Directive
71. Additional directives are
currently being worked on that will
also replace Engineering Directive 54.
These will be published as soon as
they are completed and this
document will be updated at that
time.

Leland Colvin, P.E.
Deputy Secretary for Engineering




